
Respected Sir, 

As per your letter no. EDN-HE(21)F(10)13/2023-V-RS dated 7 March 2024, here the Road Safety Club of 

Government College Kullu is sending you Utilisation Certificate, Annexure A, Annexure-B and other 

documents/reports regarding activities organised by the RSC G. C. Kullu in 2023-24 session. 

 

ANNEXURE- A 

 



ANNEXURE -B 

 



BEST PHOTOGRAPHS OF POSTER MAKING COMPETITION 

 

 

 



 

      

 



PHOTOGRAPHS OF RANGOLI COMPETITION 

   

   

    

 



IMPACT OF  ROAD SAFETY AWARENSS PROGRAMME ON STUDENTS 

 

As per directions Received from DDHE No EDN-HE(21)F(10)13/2023-V-RS 7/3/2024 and earlier 

communications on the subject, following activities were organized by The Road Safety Club of G C Kullu, 

during session 2023-24:  

1. 9th Feb 2024 :  Poster Making Competition : (47 STUDENTS) 

2. 10th Feb 2024 : Rangoli Competition ( Solo & Group Competition) ( 63 STUDENTS) 

3. 13th Feb 2024: Field Visit-Traffic Park Mohal ( 96 STUDENTS) 

4. 28th Feb 2024: Closing Ceremony. ( 140 STUDENTS) 

5. A rally on road safety and street play proposed to be carried out in the coming days. 

 

The Road Safety Club's initiatives at G.C. Kullu have profoundly impacted the lives of the students within 

the institute and community at large. Through a series of engaging events and educational activities, the 

students have been sensitized to the critical importance of road safety. By participating in competitions like 

poster making and rangoli, they have not only showcased their creativity but also internalized key messages 

about traffic rules and regulations, actively promoting them to their peers and the wider community. The field 

visit to the Traffic Park provided a hands-on learning experience, allowing students to interact with traffic 

models and deepen their understanding of road safety measures. The closing ceremony, marked by insightful 

talks and recognition of participants, further reinforced the significance of the campaign. Importantly, these 

efforts have not only raised awareness but have instilled a sense of responsibility and ownership among the 

students towards ensuring road safety. They have emerged as informed and proactive citizens, equipped to 

address real-life road safety challenges and advocate for safer roads, thus becoming invaluable ambassadors 

for the cause. The upcoming rally and street play promise to amplify this impact, spreading the message of 

road safety beyond the institute's confines. Overall, the road safety drive has not only enriched the educational 

experience but has contributed significantly to fostering a culture of safety and responsibility among the 

student community.  

My best supporters: 20 students became my backbone during entire events and always helped me in   

making it a success.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



OUR ACTIVITIES THROUGH THE EYES OF PRINT MEDIA: 

 

( Total students were 96 not 90 ) 

 

 

COLLAGE OF RANGOLI COMPETITION 

 

The photo frame of the Rangoli Competition has been put in the principal’s office 



 

 



TRAFFIC PARK MOHAL 

 

 

 

 

 


